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Dated 22
nd

 June, 2018. 

To, 

The Managing Director, 

Odisha State Civil Supplies Corporation Ltd, 

C/2, Nayapalli, 

Bhubaneswar-751012. 

 

Sir, 

 Sub:  Convening meeting of the committee for considering payment of 

Paddy TC etc at revised rates to Balasore Millers for KMS 16-17. 
 

 Most respectfully, we would like to draw your kind attention to the 

discussions held during meeting on 24.5.2018 with Aorma at the conference hall of 

OSCSC Ltd, Bhubaneswar and proceedings communicated vide Oscsc Letter 

No.9579 dated 2.6.18. 

 

 It was decided for KMS 2016-17 that “District Millers is to represent to the 

MD, Oscsc for allowing revised rates to the millers who could not deliver the entire 

CMR by the date line of 30.9.2017 due to godown constraint”. It was further 

decided that “The representation would be examined by a committee constituted for 

the purpose on case to case basis and the exercise shall be completed in a period of 

one month”.  

 

Accordingly, Balasore District Rice Millers Association has sent a request for 

convening meeting of the said committee vide letter dated 8
th

 June, 2018. Copy of 

the letter is enclosed herewith for your ready reference. 

 

 We therefore, request your honour to kindly fix a suitable date for meeting of 

the committee and oblige. 

 

Enclo: Copy of letter as above. 

Yours faithfully, 

Copy to: Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

      FS&CW Dept, Bhubaneswar. 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Chairman. 

 


